
 

 

North Cross Road market extension 

FAQs 

Frequently asked questions 

1. Will there be new stalls in the market? How can I get one? 

All applications for all available stalls will be considered under our 

markets policy: 

www.southwark.gov.uk/marketspolicy   

 

2. How would the extension benefit the residents, the 

businesses and the market enviroment? 

It will increase the economic development of the area, make it 

safer to shop and enhance the social well being of market 

environment, as well as encourage new traders/start up 

businesses and give opportunity to community stalls. 
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3. Will they be permanent from the outset, or can changes be 

made if there are problems with the result?  

The road closure will be permanent once agreed. The stalls can 

be moved if the layout does not work. 

 

4. For more information who can I contact? 

Email: Streettrading@southwark.gov.uk or write to our office at:  

Markets and Street Trading, SAST House 

47 – 53 Dawes Street 

London, SE17 1EL 

 

5. When will the consultation finish – when will I see the 

results? 

Consultation will end on 31January 2017, results will be available 

in Spring 2017.  

For all updates please visit: 

www.southwark.gov.uk/northcrossroadmarket 
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